
Over the years, AAA has supported schools through its AAA School Safety Patrol®,  
Bicycle Safety and Teen Driver Safety programs. Today, we are opening a new chapter  

of providing help to schools through AAA’s Join2Give program.

Join AAA as a new Primary member using your school’s unique code  
during the campaign period, and AAA will send a one-time $20 payment  

to your school to further its educational mission. 

Your school will get the needed support for programs and supplies, and you’ll  
enjoy a year of AAA Roadside Assistance, member discounts, travel savings and more.

Offers, terms, conditions and policies are subject to change without notice. Membership benefits vary with membership levels and are subject to change without 
notice. Convenience billing enrollment required. Convenience billing is an easy way to renew your AAA Membership. When you enroll, you supply credit card 
information that we use to charge your membership dues each year. You will receive a statement confirming your renewal prior to the expiration of your  
current membership. This notice will state the term of your next membership period and the total dues to be charged to your card. You can change this payment 
arrangement at any time by calling the number on the back of your membership card. See complete details at AAA.com/AutoRenew. Upon activation and with 
proper identification, AAA will provide regular AAA services and full privileges for the new member. Roadside benefits begin three days after payment of dues.  

Available in The Auto Club Group territory only. Some restrictions apply.  19-MS-0437

Help Support Our School.

JOIN 
2 GIVE
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For questions or assistance, contact: 

Vito Graziano  630-313-1200


